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PATHS:  Parents and Teachers Home Support 
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- Residential meeting Thursday 24th, 6pm in the theatre. This will be an 
opportunity to hear the details of the trip as a representative from the 
company joins us to present to you all. Further details will be published 
separately. 
- Next Friday (25th September) will be the last day of this half term, children 
are to return Thursday 8th October 2015. 
- This Saturday our Year 5 football team will be playing a tournament at 
Golden Lake Garden from 9.30am to 2.00pm. The children should have 
brought a ticket home for this, so please do attend and cheer on the team if 
you can make it!  
- As part of our Mid-Autumn celebrations, we invite the children to come into 
school on Friday 25th dressed in traditional Chinese attire.  
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Weekly update: 
In English next week we shall be looking at the spelling rule ‘ough’ as well as 
completing our first writing assessment based around a diary entry. 
Homework task:  
For homework the children need to complete the sheet on past tense and add 
their own sentences.  Please check your work for punctuation.  
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Weekly update: 
Next week will see the children continue to build on their operation knowledge, 
we will be focusing on multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000 building 
up to working with ‘powers of’. Later in the week we will revise factors which 
will end the term and help consolidate our learning on operations and number. 
Homework task:  
This week’s homework is about word problems involving operations. Can you 
explain in your own words why the answers on the sheet are not reasonable or 
correct. 
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Weekly update: 
Next week in Topic we will continue creating our very own Roman shields, 
learning how to use these in a battle formation and then testing them out 
against our rival classes!  
Homework task: 
For homework this week, we would like the children to complete the Roman 
word search – picking out the key topic vocabulary we have been learning 
throughout our unit.  

Please ensure your child completes all homework tasks and returns their folder for marking next 
Friday. Thank you for your on going support at home, if you have any queries or concerns 
please email your class teacher, or make an appointment to come in to see them. 
 
Kind Regards, 

Aidan Stallwood, Michelle Mccarthy, Richard Marwood.  


